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Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch

Dear Sirs:

1. I recently received a copy of the proposed rule change
pertaining to 10 CFR Parts 31 and 32: In Vitro Uses of

Byproduct Material; Addition of Veterinarians to the In Vitro
General License. The proposed rule would add veterinarians
to the general license in S31.11 of 10 CFR Part 31 and a con-
forming amendment would also be made to S32.71 of Part 32
which is the specific license for the manufacture and distri-
bution of byproduct material for certain in vitro clinical or
laboratory testing under a general license.

2. I would like to go on record as supporting this rule change.
The reasons given for the change are sound.

3. Thank you for the opportunity to register my opinion.

Sincerel ,

Paul E. Ross, DVM

112 Challedon Drive
Walkersville, MD 21793
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